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Mrs Minshall-Thomas’ Star Moments  

 Another busy week of learning and fun at 

Sound. On Monday, we waved goodbye to our Year 5&6 

children who have had a wonderful time at PGL this week. 
A huge thank you to the staff who gave up their time to 

take them. On Tuesday, the Year 4 children had a great 
Anglo Saxon day. (see pictures). Also this week, I have 

spent an afternoon in nearly every class teaching PE or 

Computing. Its been great to see how incredibly keen the 

children are to learn and succeed!  

What's coming up next week! 

On Monday, we welcome Mrs Kubis who will be teaching 

the Year 4 children every morning in the school hall. She 
cant wait to get started! On Monday, Tuesday and 

Thursday after school, Mrs Styles will be having a 
Phonics meeting for our new parents. We hope to see you 

there. On Tuesday, the Year 1 and 2 children are taking 

part in a rugby festival at Crewe Vagrants.  

New dates for your diary! 

 Wednesday 2nd October—Y5/6 School Football Team 
league matches at Nantwich Town 3-5pm (Further 
information to follow)  
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News in Brief  
Car Parking 

Please can we ask that you park as 

closely as possible to other cars, so that 

we can maximise the use of our school car park. This is 
especially important at the end of the day, when it is at 

its most busy. We are looking at ways to help with this 

as a school and governing body and would welcome 

any suggestions from yourselves.  

Harvest Chapel Visit 

On Tuesday 8th October we will have our Harvest Chapel 
Festival. Reception, Year 1&2 are leaving at 

1:15pm from the playground returning at 2pm. 

Year 3,4,5,6 will leave at 2pm to be back at 

3pm.  

Parents/Carers are invited to join us. Please contact the 

school office if you are able to help on either of the 

services. Thank you.  

Sound’s  

Superstars  

 

 

 

 

Diamond 

Jamie—Caring 

Freddie—Teamwork  

Ted and Alfie—Independent   

Emerald 

Rupert—Caring  

Riley and Jodie-Lee—Independent  

Ruby  

Fionnlagh Molly, Jack and Archie—
Independent and Resilient  

Opal 

Troy—Caring  

Sebastian—Resilient  

Topaz 

Maisy and Thomas—Curious  

Onyx  

 

Headteacher Star of the week!  

 

Jamie Reception 

Charlie V year 2 

Upcoming Events!  

 23.9.19—Quad Kids Years 

3-6 @ Malbank 3:30pm 

 24.9.19—Rugby Festival 

Yr1/2 

 3.10.19—Tag Rugby Yrs3-6 

@ Crewe Vagrants 

 4.10.19 — Year 3/4 football 

festival  

 7.10.19—Star Day 1 

 8.10.19 Harvest Festival  
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Topaz Anglo Saxon fun!  
 

Sound and District Primary School 
 

Weekly Newsletter : 20.9.19 

Roles and  

Responsibilities  

This week in Global Learning  

we are focusing on…. 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE GOAL 97% 

End of Year Class Attendance 

Reception— 99.38% 

Year 1— 96.7% 

Year 2— 100% 

Year 3— 97.5% 

Year 4— 98.1% 

Year 5—  

Year 6—  

Congratulation's  

Well done Year 2!  
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Community  
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Sound School Lottery 

Welcome back and welcome to our new members. I give a weekly update of 

our Lottery Winnings and Funds here on the newsletter. We run a Lottery 
Scheme (through your School Lottery) every week. It’s a really great way for 
us to raise funds towards our kids IT facilities and also every week one of 

our tickets wins a prize. The more members involved the higher the weekly 
prize. (There is also a Nationwide chance to win £25,000 weekly!) 

Anyone can join in the Lottery—parents, family, friends and neighbours. For 

more information, grab me in the playground on a Friday morning, check out 
the ‘Your School Lottery’ or ask me via the PTA Facebook page. Thanks for 
reading. 

Elaine Russell (mum to Fionnlagh in Y2 and Alistair in Reception) 
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